


 

 

Computer	Science	
Dr.	Emre	Celebi	reported:	

• No	Report.	
 
Geography	
Dr.	Stephen	O’Connell	reported:	

• Matthew	Connolly	had	the	following	invited	entry	published:	
o Connolly,	M.	2018.	“Statistics	&	GIS.”	In	Varela,	S.	L.,	ed.,	The	Encyclopedia	of	Archeological	

Sciences.	Wiley-Blackwell:	Hoboken,	NJ.	
• Stephen	O’Connell	recently	completed	a	tourism	feasibility	study	for	a	proposed	“Little	Dam	

Bridge”	in	Morrilton.	The	project	was	initiated	by	the	Morrilton	Area	Chamber	of	Commerce	and	
jointly	funded	by	the	City	of	Morrilton	and	Arkansas	Parks	&	Tourism.	

• Brooks	Pearson	had	the	following	article	published:	
o Ways,	B.*	and	B.	Pearson.	2018.	“Assessing	the	Usefulness	of	CCTV	in	Baltimore	City,	

Maryland.”	Journal	of	Strategic	Innovation	and	Sustainability,	13	(5):	127
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